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Noon—1:00pm 
Review of Frequently asked  

Questions 

https://cfsny.zoom.us/j/95739914682?

pwd=RU1ONG9LNXBaRWJSYTFCeklLOEhIQT09 

Where to go: 

Been Vaccinated ?  Enter Raffle Drawing! 

If you have been vaccinated, send a copy of 

the COVID 19 Vaccination record card to be 

entered into raffle drawing where we will 

select one person for $100 gift card each 

week. 

All staff should send vaccination record to HR 

via email HRVacStats@cfsny.org.  In NY, we are 

required to report percentages of staff who 

have been vaccinated but the report does not 

require the use of names.    

Congrats Alrick,  

Cristina, Donna and  

Steve on getting your 

 vaccine’s! 

If you want to share your vaxxies for VaxMatters please send to jcropper2@cfsny.org  

As of 1/20 - 35% of staff who responded to 

the survey have already received or are 

scheduled to get the vaccine.  63 % are inter-

ested in getting the vaccine and 60% would like it as 

soon as possible. 

Link for Recorded Session from 1/14 

Info Session English 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=eYGc6H5w1jE&feature=youtu.be 

Spanish 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=o3ySv5_uWIk&feature=youtu.be 

VaxFacts-  COVID-19 vaccination will help protect 

you from getting COVID-19.  You may have some side 

effects which are normal signs that your body is building 

protection.  These should go away in a few days.  Com-

mon side effects include possible pain or swelling on the 

arm where you got the shot.  Also possible fever, chills, 

tiredness, or headache through the rest of your body.   

We want to hear from you! 

Please fill out survey if you have not already.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=gOG5xtcZw0650IqMguWA_crOtRjDFcBNhR6dT7W-

6jZUNklCUFdBQUJDQ0tIOVE5RDFKVFE5NktOMy4u 

Steve wanted the staff to know he got his first 

shot on Friday, January 15th at Elmhurst Hospi-

tal.  He added "The staff were great. Just a little 

soreness where I had the shot but nothing to com-

plain about. Feeling great I did it and can't wait for 

the second shot." 

We have a new page on our website  

https://www.cfsny.org/covid-19-vaccine/ 

Use this page to find links to websites to 

schedule appointments for both NY and NJ.   

If you need an employment verification letter, 

please reach out to HR to provide.   

Congratulations to Lucky # 14 - Staff from 

CFS Self Directed Supports.    
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